EUROPEAN COMMISSION



Brussels, 26. IX. 2014 C(2014) 6780 final

Dear President,

The Commission would like to thank the Senat for its Opinion on the Green Paper on mobile health ("mHealth") {COM(2014) 219 final}.

The Commission will take the contribution of the Senat duly into account and will prepare a summary of the received responses in the fourth quarter of 2014. This summary will be published on the Commission's website and serve as a basis for possible future policy actions.

The Commission looks forward to continuing the political dialogue with the Senat in the future.

Yours faithfully,

Maroš Šefčovič Vice-President